





PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 8th January 2023

Welcome back and I hope you all had a wonderful break and enjoyed the World Cup. The children have come back to school motivated, enthusiastic and excited to see their friends. This week the children have started to learn about "Under the Sea" and this will continue into next week. They will be learning about different sea creatures and will also start learning about rhyming words in phonics. In maths they will be focussing on the number 4 and will be busy counting, writing and identifying the number.



MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS:

A polite reminder that all jumpers and jackets must be in line with the school uniform expectations. Jumpers must be red/blue or DBS uniform from Zaks and should be labeled with your child's name and class.







PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 8th January 2023

HOME ACTIVITIES:

Please practise the poetry basket poem <u>Popcorn</u>.







PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 8th January 2023

Photos of the Week





Thank You